


REQUEST FROM PAMI 

Subject: 2022- Admissions in medical & dental colleges in Pakistan- Regulations” and 

the PMC moot planned on 26th June 2021 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

This is to kindly inform you that PAMI is the main stake holder in admissions in medical and 

dental colleges and the PMC made “ 2022- Admissions in medical & dental colleges in Pakistan- 

Regulations” have a direct effect on the admissions in private colleges. 

 

The PAMI in its meeting on 19th June 2021 had severe reservation on the PMC made 2022-

Admissions in medical & dental colleges in Pakistan- Regulations” as the PAMI thinks that there 

are flaws in the text of regulations as well as in its scope and these flaws can be removed by 

mutual consultation only. 

 

The PAMI requests that implementation on the “ 2022- Admissions in medical & dental colleges 

in Pakistan- Regulations” may kindly be deferred till a consensus is reached between PAMI and 

PMC so that that there is no violation of the PMC Act specially its section 18. 

 

Hence, it is requested that the planned moot on 26th June 2021 should be postponed or held 

only after the PMC gives PAMI a chance to submit its written suggestions by a set short date 

which can be communicated to PAMI by PMC so that PAMI can send its suggestions / 

amendments to PMC by that date . 

 

The PAMI colleges have decided that PAMI suggestions will be submitted in best national 

interest and the PMC regulations have to be amended and they will become workable in the 

best spirit of law and in national interest. 

 

The PAMI colleges have decided not to attend the PMC meetings and the planned moot  on 

26th June 2021 until the suggestions of PAMI are given due consideration and are incorporated 

in the regulations . 

 

PMC may consider this request in the best national interest.  

Looking forward to a prompt and positive response please. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

President  PAMI 


